
From: Martin Lipman   
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 12:23 PM 
To: Governor Sununu <governorsununu@nh.gov>; PUC: Clerks Office 
<clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; jared.s.chicoine@energy.nh; Christopher.j.ellmsjr@energy.ny 
Subject: Net metering 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Governor Sununu,  

I have had solar on my home at 70 Holderness Road for many years. Net metering makes it 
possible for me to use all the power I produce, even if I can't use it at the moment it is 
generated. Otherwise I would need a battery to store excess power for later use. I would 
much rather my excess energy go to the grid and into my neighbors' homes.  

Stay with net metering. 

Barbara Pearl 

 

 


